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Oriola Corporation to publish its Half-Year Report for January–June 2023 on 21 July
2023

Oriola Corporation will publish its Half-Year Report for January–June 2023 on Friday 21 July
2023 at around 8:30 a.m. EEST. The Half-Year Report will be available on Oriola’s website
after the publication.

Welcome to join our results presentation

CEO Katarina Gabrielson and CFO Timo Leinonen will present the Half-Year Report at a
webcast meeting on the same day starting at 10.00 a.m. EEST. The link to the webcast will be
available on Oriola’s website: http://www.oriola.com/investors/.

Q&A

Questions to the management can be presented through the webcast chat.

Presentation material and recording

The presentation material and an on-demand recording of the webcast will be available on
Oriola’s website: http://www.oriola.com/investors/reports-and-presentations/
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Further information:

Tua Stenius-Örnhjelm, Investor Relations, tel. +358 40 748 8864

investor.relations@oriola.com
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